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21 December 2016 

 
 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 16127 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 24 November 2016. You asked the 
London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following 
information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   
 

“I would like to carry out a FoI request to gain some information relating to the 
Competitive Dialogue for East Wick and Sweetwater. 
 
I would like to request information about the criteria that Grainger; Mace, Argent and 
Peabody; and Places for People and Balfour Beatty had to satisfy in this competitive 
dialogue, e.g. financial offer, scheme proposals and design approach, delivery and 
implementation etc. In particular, I would like to request information about the 
weightings that the LLDC Investment Committee attributed to each of these criteria in 
its deliberation over which consortium should be selected to develop East Wick and 
Sweetwater.” 

 
I can confirm that the Legacy Corporation holds information relevant to your request. Please 
find attached: 
 
Annex A - Pre-Qualification Questionnaire (PQQ) Evaluation Criteria 
 
Annex B - Invitation to submit outline solutions (ISOS) Evaluation Criteria 
 
Annex C - Call for Final Tenders (CFFT) Evaluation Criteria 
 
The above information includes the weightings used to assess the tenders. 
 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 

Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 

 



London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 

London Legacy Development Corporation 

 




